
 

 

  

December 12, 2023 

 
Ms. Caroline Pelletier 
Interim Town Manager/Planner 
Town of Freeport 
30 Main Street 
Freeport, ME  04032 
 
 
SUBJECT:   Request for Project Review Board Extension 
PROJECT: Harraseeket Ridge 
 
 
Dear Caroline: 
 

207.225.3040 

207.433.1075 

WWW.DIRIGOAE.COM 

TPERKINS@DIRIGOAE.COM 

108 Mussey Road 

Scarborough, Maine 

04074 

As noted in the attached email correspondence from MDEP on November 2nd, 
our application is complete but apparently backlogged, and the permit is 
expected sometime this month.  As of this date, it has not been received, so we 
are hereby requesting another extension to our Final Approval application.  
Given that we will need to submit materials, once received, several weeks prior 
to the meeting to allow for ample review time, we are requesting a 90-day 
extension. 

Some other items as a matter of update: 

 Draft condo documents submitted to Town’s attorney for review on 
9/29/23 and awaiting response 

 Draft deed between our client and Freeport Conservation Trust has 
been completed and will be forwarded for Town’s attorney comment 

 MOU between our client and the Trust executed on 10/2/23  

 Peer Review Round #3 comments received on 10/31/23 and responded 
back on 11/29/23  

We respectfully request that we be put on this month’s agenda to ask the Board 
for this extension due to the circumstances. 

 
Sincerely, 
Dirigo Architectural Engineering, LLC 
 
 
 
Thomas W. Perkins, PE, LEED AP 
President 
 
Attachments:  MDEP Email from 11/2/2023 






